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Tuesday 8
th

 January 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

On Monday 11th February and Tuesday 12th February, Year 5 and 6 will be visiting Nothe 
Fort on a World War II evacuee experience day. This trip will be our entry point for the 
future teaching of this topic which we will be learning about after the Spring Half Term. 

 

The children will undergo various evacuee experiences such as schooling, cooking, shopping 

and what life was like during an air raid. This learning will develop their historical 

knowledge of the past and will be linked to their writing in class. 
 

Year 5/6 trip to Nothe Fort 

 Monday 11th February 2019 (5/6OS class & ½ of 5/6A) 

 Tuesday 12th February 2019 (5/6K class & ½ of 5/6A) 
 

We will need children to be in school at 8:30am dressed as evacuees. We are aiming to 
be back at school at 3:30pm and we ask for a contribution of £10.00 per pupil. 
 

Please remember to bring the following: 
 A packed lunch (If your child usually has a hot school meal, a packed lunch will be 

provided)
 Water bottle
 Warm clothing
 School uniform or dressed as an evacuee

 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return it with the payment in a sealed envelope 
with your child’s name on by Friday 1st February 2019. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 5/6 team  
 

Reference: Year 5/6 trip to Nothe Fort 

 Monday 11th February 2019  (5/6OS class &  ½ of 5/6A) 

 Tuesday 12th February 2019  (5/6K class & ½ of 5/6A) 
 

I give permission for ____________________________________ (name) to attend Nothe 
Fort on Friday 1st February  2019. A payment of £10.00 is enclosed in this envelope. 
 

Signed_________________ Date: ___________ 


